
 

 

 

Save the Date 

Butlerville Bulletin 

Harlan-Butlerville Primary School Newsletter 

Below are several Groups on 

Schoology that you’ll want to join 

in order to stay connected with 

what’s going on at Butlerville 

Primary. To join the groups, 

follow the steps below:  

1. Login to Schoology (refer back 

to your login information paper 

that was previously sent home)  

2. Click "Groups"  

3. Click "Join"  

4. Enter each Group Access Code 

(see below)  

Schoology Groups to Join:  

Our School: FHFKD-7QVV5  

School Counselor (Mrs. Stultz): 

2C8XD-772N5  

Art (Mrs. Allen): 4QZ2G-Z796P  

Gym (Mrs. Faucett): 568KH-

89SV3  

Library (Mrs. Carmack): 

M5CH2-VD8FF  

Music (Mrs. Southwick): 

M9C3C-KNQWX  

Science Lab (Mrs. Hoffman): 

BX5VJ-JWZDP  

 

Welcome Back 

The entire Harlan-Butlerville staff would like to welcome you back to another great 

year at Little Miami Schools!  We had a wonderful start to the new school year.   

 

We are pleased to welcome some new staff members this year.  Mrs. Morgan 

Thompson will be in first grade.  Mrs. Angie Acito and Mrs. Iram Baig are new 

Intervention Specialists.  We are excited to have them on our team. 

 

Our goal is to provide your children with a warm, nurturing, and challenging 

elementary experience.  My door is always open and I welcome your questions, 

concerns and feedback.  We are all looking forward to a great year!  

 

We are excited to have a new communication tool this year.  Schoology is a learning 

management system being used by the upper grades for blended learning and course 

work.  At the primary level, Schoology will offer access to our building and 

classroom calendars, communications from teachers as well as from the building.  

Please take a few minutes to connect with your child’s teacher using the access 

code provided in the letter sent home.  If you do not have the letter, please 

contact Gayle Scott, our school secretary for another copy.  

Mrs. Maryann Duffy  

513-899-5200 x35100 

 

Interims Home 

Wednesday, 

Setpember 6th 

 

PTO Meeting 

Monday, 

September 11th 

7 PM 
 

the 

A U G U S T -  S E P T E M B E R  2 0 1 7  

 Delayed Start 

Monday, 

September 

18th 
 

 

Car Riders dismiss at 3:20 PM 

 

Cars in the car line must display a yellow visor card. 

 

Occasional car riders must be signed out in the 

office.  A photo ID must be presented. 
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THE BUTLERVILLE BULLETIN  

 

Harlan-Butlerville Primary 

Phone: (513) 899-5200 

Fax: (513) 877-3200 

 

Maryann Duffy, Principal 

 Ext. 35100 

mduffy@littlemiamischools.com 

 

Gayle Scott, Secretary 

 Ext. 35400 

gscott@littlemiamischools.com 

 

Blaire Shamoun, Nurse 
msedlatschek@littlemiamischools.com 

Ext.  35431 

 

Samantha Coffman, Cafeteria  

 Ext. 35415 
scoffman@littlemiamischools.com 

 

Attendance Line 

Phone: (513) 899-5200, opt. 1 

 Or ext. 35400 

 

Staff Extensions: 

 

Grade 1  

Mrs. Belillti – 35417 

Mrs. Davis – 35406 

Mrs. Thompson– 35409 

Mrs. Izquierdo – 35408 

Miss Locey – 35407 

 

Grade 2 

Mrs. Craven – 35402 

Mrs. Geers – 35405 

Mr. Hardewig – 35401 

Ms. Martinez – 35432 

Miss Thompson – 35403 

 

Student Support 

Mrs. Acito– 35443 

Mrs. Wolfe – 35404 

Mrs. Baig- 35413 

 

 

 

Important Dates to Remember 

 

9/6  Interims Home 

9/8  Hills Martial Arts 

9/11 PTO Meeting 7 PM 

9/15  Hills Martial Arts 

9/18  Delayed Start  Doors Open 10:05 

9/22 Hills Martial Arts 

9/26  Board of Ed meeting 7 PM 

 

 

 

 

 

PTO 

Communication is key to the success of Little Miami Local Schools. The 

district uses several means of communication to share information and to 

engage the community in what's going on in our schools.  

Stay connected by signing up for the district's e-newsletter. Join the 

conversation on Facebook, Twitter or one of our other social media 

channels. 

 

 

 
Important  

Numbers 

2017-2018 PTO Officers 

 

President:  Milea Manning 

Vice President:  Jessica Young 

Treasurer:  Tracy Schuh 

Secretary:  Karen Warrick 

 

You can reach the Butlerville PTO via email at: butlervillepto@gmail.com 

 

Please “like” the PTO Facebook page and stay up to date with upcoming events 

and information. Our page is Little Miami Butlerville PTO. 

 

PTO Meetings will be held on the following Mondays at 7 PM; 9/11, 10/16, 

11/13, 12/4, 1/8, 2/12, 3/19, 4/9, 5/14. 

Last year Little Miami began using a new online registration system, 

Registration Gateway. Using a secure online portal, we are asking our 

parent community to update key attributes regarding their student, 

which includes contact and emergency medical information.  We are 

also requiring online acknowledgment of our district policies and 

handbooks.  This will streamline our procedure and eliminate the manual 

entry of this data for quality assurance. 

Using the secure portal listed below, along with your 6 digit ID as your 

username and password, follow the simple online instructions to 

complete the process. 

 

Web address: https://update.littlemiamischools.com 

 

If you need another copy of your 6 digit ID, please call our school 

secretary, Gayle Scott at 899-5200. 
 

Update Little Miami 
Last year Little Miami began using a new online registration system, 

Registration Gateway. Using a secure online portal, we are asking our 

parent community to update key attributes regarding their student, 

which includes contact and emergency medical information.  We are also 

requiring online acknowledgment of our district policies and handbooks.  

This will streamline our procedure and eliminate the manual entry of 

this data for quality assurance. 

Using the secure portal listed below, along with your unique username 

and password, follow the simple online instructions to complete the 

process. 

 

Web address: https://update.littlemiamischools.com 

 

If you need another copy of your secure login, please call our school 

secretary, Gayle Scott at 899-5200. 
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